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7th January 2025 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Year 9 Parents’ Evening – Thursday 30th January 2025 
 
It is with great pleasure that we invite you to attend the Year 9 Parents’ Evening which will be held on Thursday 
30th January 2025, 3.45pm – 6.45pm, in the Sportshall within The Suite building.   
 
We very much value the vital role that parents/carers play in our school community and this evening provides an 
excellent opportunity for you to discuss your child’s strengths, areas for further improvement, academic progress, 
expected outcomes for the end of Year 9 and GCSE option choices, with subject specialists. 
 
Due to the high demand for appointments and to help the evening run smoothly, the allocated time for each 
individual appointment with a teacher is 5 minutes.  If you feel that additional time is needed, we will be happy to 
arrange a follow up telephone call with the teacher. 
 
We understand that sometimes exceptional circumstances occur and if you are unable to attend, please contact us 
on 01773 746334 or use the link below. This will allow us to contact you in the near future to arrange a discussion 
about your child’s progress. 
 
Appointments can be made using this link to The Parents’ Evening System  SchoolCloud - The Ripley Academy & 
Sixth Form or by typing this address into your internet browser (https://ripleyacademy.schoolcloud.co.uk/). 
Attached is a guide with information on how to register and make appointments.  If you have any difficulties in 
making appointments, please contact us and we will be happy to assist. 
 
We look forward to seeing you on Thursday 30th January 2025 and thank you for your continued support. 
     
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Mrs Saccaggi 
Parents Evening Co-ordinator 
Year 12 Progress Lead 
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